
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR 
CIRCULAR 

LKG to XII 
 
 
 

ISS/WEBCIR/020/21-22 
 

25th May 2021 
 
 
 

Fee Reminder 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is a gentle reminder to pay the school fees on time. 

We would appreciate receiving the fees regularly on or before 15th of every month, 

as per the fee chart. School rules for non-payment of school fees will apply after 

the due date of the fee payment. 

We earnestly request the parents of children whose school fees have not yet been 

paid, to clear their outstanding dues urgently and to be regular in further fee 

payments to avoid inconvenience. 

Examination results from ERP will be accessible only if fees for April month are 

paid. 

Please note that during the summer holidays, the school fee counter will be open 

from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 noon on all working days.  

We seek your cooperation in settling the dues on time. 

 
Stay Home, Stay Safe, Stay Healthy…. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

Sanchita Verma  
Principal  
Indian School Sohar 


